
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 

DATE:  February 3, 2023 
 
TO: Agricultural Advisory Committee  
 
FROM: Planning Staff 
 
SUBJECT: Community Development Director’s Report  
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: Summer Burlison, Senior Planner, SBurlison@smcgov.org  
  
The following is a list of Planned Agricultural District Permits and Coastal Development 
Exemptions for the rural area of the County that have been received by the Planning Division 
from December 30, 2022 to February 3, 2023.  
 
PLANNED AGRICULTURAL DISTRICT (PAD) PERMIT OUTCOMES  
 
No PAD permit applications were heard or considered by the Board of Supervisors and/or 
Planning Commission during this time period. 
 
UPCOMING PLANNED AGRICULTURAL DISTRICT PERMIT PROJECTS 
 
No PAD permit applications were received by the Planning Division during this time period.  
 
COASTAL DEVELOPMENT EXEMPTIONS FOR AGRICULTURAL PROJECTS 
 
No rural CDX applications were submitted during this time period.   
 
OTHER PROJECTS 
 
None. 
 
ADDITIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
None. 
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